
	
	

Birthday	Book	Club	
2018-2019	

Dear	Parent:	
	
We	invite	you	to	commemorate	your	child’s	birthday	by	putting	a	brand	new	book	in	your	
child’s	library!			
	
As	a	participant	of	the	Birthday	Book	Club	your	child	will:	
	 -choose	a	new	book	from	the	library’s	Birthday	Bookshelf	
	 -have	a	permanent	bookplate	with	their	name	placed	in	the	inside	cover	
	 -receive	a	certificate	&	bookmark,	presented	during	their	library	period	
	 -have	the	first	opportunity	to	check	out	the	new	library	book																																																	
	 (Please	remind	your	child	that	this	book	will	belong	to	the	school	library)	
	
To	enroll:		Return	the	bottom	portion	of	this	form	to	your	child’s	teacher	with	a	check	payable	
to	Hudson	PTO.	Please	mark	the	envelope	‘PTO	Birthday	Book	Club	Attn:	Stephanie	Bielecki.’		
	

$20	enrollment	fee.	$15	for	PTO	members	
	

***Birthday	books	will	be	distributed	as	close	to	your	child’s	birth	month	as	possible.***	
	

If	you	have	any	questions,	please	contact		
Stephanie	Bielecki	stephbielecki@gmail.com	(216)	244-1160	

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------	
PTO	Birthday	Book	Club	

	

	 Date____________		Email		________________________________________________	

Student’s	Name_________________________________________________________	

	 Birthday	(Month/Day/Year)_______________________________________________	

	 School__________________________	 Teacher___________________________	

	 Your	child’s	name	as	you’d	like	it	to	appear	on	certificate/bookplate:	

	 ______________________________________________________________________	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	

	
Proudly	co-sponsored	by	Hudson	Elementary	School	Libraries	and	Hudson	PTO	

	
By	allowing	your	child	to	be	a	participant	in	this	PTO	activity,	you	give	your	consent	for	your	child	to	be	photographed	during	this	activity	and	for	any	such	photographs	to	be	
used	and/or	published	by	Hudson	PTO.		To	read	the	“Release	Form”	in	its	entirety,	visit	www.HudsonPTO.org.		If	you	object	to	your	child	being	photographed,	please	contact	
Stephanie	Bielecki.	 	 	 	 			 	 	 	 	 	 																						Online	8.7.18	
	

Enrollment	Fee	($20)	
	 --or--	
PTO	Member	($15)	
	
	

Yes!	I’d	like	to	join	Hudson	PTO	and	save	$5	on	BBC	enrollment	
	

Add	PTO	Membership	($20)	
	

Total	Amount	Enclosed	


